To Whom it May Concern:

SB311 is a danger to Ohio's safety and the public health of its citizens. As a healthcare provider, I implore you to consider the negative repercussions that this bill may have. As Ohio's numbers sky rocket, and as our ICU beds fill and patient deaths hit record highs, please consider the detrimental effect that this bill could have. Please vote no on this bill in the house, to protect both our patients and all frontline workers who are fighting this battle and putting their own lives on the line.

Respectfully,

Audrey Busho